
THE NATIONAL SANITARY VETERINARY AND FOOD SAFETY AUTHORITY 

SANITARY VETERINARY AND FOOD SAFETY DEPARTMENT TULCEA 

 

                                      TO, 

TASSO ASSOCIATION GERMANY 

OTTO VOLGERSTR 15 - SULZBACH 

 

Following your address registered at Sanitary Veterinary and Food Safety Department 

Tulcea, with  no. 11644, dated 30.06.2017, related to the transfer of dogs from Stray Dogs 

Shelter belonging to SC Public Services SA Tulcea to Asssociation READC - Turda, we 

communicate you the following: 

It is acceptable to transfer the dogs from Sulina, which are currently in custody of SC 

Public Service SA, to Association READC, just following the legal procedure. 

We mention that at the clinical examination of the dogs arrived in Dana SC Azimut SRL, 

no deviations from the welfare and health standards of the animals were found, there were no 

dead dogs, according to control note no. 11046 dated 22.06.2017, done by SVFSD Tulcea 

inspectors. 

We also wish cooperation for the action carried out in schools and offer technical 

support. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Executive Director, 

Dr. Tuchilă Mitica 

  

  Surname 
First name 

Function Date Signature 

Approved Dr. Avram Mabotja Leader SCOSA 06.07.2017   

Developed Dr. Maftei Marcela Senior Adviser 06.07.2017   

  

 


